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The Department of Public Health is soliciting public comment on the attached proposed guidance to 

implement Section 19a-89e(n) of the Connecticut General Statutes, regarding reports on hospital nurse 

staffing compliance. 

 

Interested parties are invited to submit comments, questions and feedback in writing to: 

DPH-HospitalStaffingCompliance@ct.gov  

 

The Department will consider comments received through September 5, 2024, after which time the 

Department will communicate a final version of the implementation guidance. 
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